
 

 

 

 
 
Weekly Newsletter 
 

Weekly news and information 

Congratulations to Ian Wessels with his Hole in One on 

the 12th, the par 3 at Mossel Bay Golf Club. He is 80 

years old and use a 1 Wood to achieve this. The 12th hole 

is not the easiest of holes and to have a “Hole in One” on 

that particular hole is a great achievement. Well done 

Ian....  

 

Dress Code 

I would like to remind all our members and visitors that 

there are proper dress codes when it comes to playing 

golf as well as afterwards. 

The following dress code will strictly adhere to for our 

members: 

 No faded and/or torn Denim pants 

 No T-Shirts without collar 

 T-shirts with slogans 

 No flip-flop on course  

 No open sandals  

We must also remember that we are a holiday destination 

and must understand we will see visitors with a dress 

code that seems not appropriate for our club.  

I would like to ask our members to have sympathy with 

our club in this regard and let us live out our slogan “the 

friendly club” 

We as management will surely look after our interest at 

best and with the help of Jannie and our marshals, we 

shall make sure our club will always be a proud venue to 

visit. 

Driving Range 

We decided to run a special on our driving range for the 

month of November, and will sell the driving range 

tickets for R 200.00 for 20 tickets and R 15.00 for one at 

the pro-shop. 

Please come and practice at our facilities. There seems to 

be a misunderstanding regarding the type of golf clubs 

that will be allowed. When playing of the demarcated 

mat area we will allow all clubs to be used; only when 

the marked areas are moved towards the front a 1 Wood 

will not be allowed.  

 

Tee-Off Times 

Please adhere to our Tee-Off times, especially in the 

mornings. Our field only opens at 7H00, when teeing off 

earlier it causes some frustrations for Steven and his team 

as they prep the course for the day.  

     
“Short snippets of news” 
Derek van Heerden 


